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Monroe Carell Jr. Children’s Hospital at Vanderbilt



Lauren Steil, PharmD
PGY2 Pediatrics Resident
PGY1 Residency: Denver Health

Pharmacy School: Auburn University Harrison College of Pharmacy

Career Plans: Pediatric Critical Care Clinical Pharmacist

Research Project: Evaluation of a Vasopressin Titration Protocol for Pediatric 
Traumatic Brain Injury Patients Initiated on a Central Diabetes Insipidus Pathway

Why Monroe Carell: I chose Monroe Carell because of the wide variety of 
opportunities available while also being close to family. Being at an academic 
medical center fosters an encouraging learning environment and provides ample 
opportunities for research which I was looking for in a residency.

Email: lauren.steil@vumc.org



Nick DiBisceglie, PharmD
PGY1 Pharmacy Resident
Pharmacy School: Lipscomb University College of Pharmacy

Career Plans: Pediatric Critical Care Pharmacy Specialist 

Research Project: Post-operative Pain Control in Verbal versus Non-verbal Patients Following 
Spinal Fusion Surgery

Why Monroe Carell: I had multiple rotations here at Monroe Carell as a student and 
absolutely loved each one of them! My preceptors, the pharmacy residents, and other 
pharmacists displayed overwhelming kindness and a genuine passion for pediatrics 
pharmacy which made my learning experiences here that much more enjoyable. When I 
interviewed here for the residency program, I was able to witness this genuine love for what 
they do to an even greater extent which solidified that each of my personal and 
professional goals would be wholeheartedly supported. I knew immediately that this passion 
for pediatrics, shared by everyone here, would inspire me to push myself to achieve things I 
never would have imagined possible and would help mold me into the most caring and 
compassionate clinical pharmacist that I so strongly desire to be. I am beyond excited to be 
here and to be able to work alongside and learn from such an incredible team!

Email: nicholas.m.dibisceglie@vumc.org



Brice Laney, PharmD
PGY1 Pharmacy Resident
Pharmacy School: University of South Carolina College of Pharmacy, Columbia, SC

Career Plans: Pediatric Critical Care Pharmacy Specialist 

Research Project: Seroquel Use in Pediatric Intensive Care Units

Why Monroe Carell: Monroe Carell is a prestigious institution with a storied history of 
developing great pediatric practitioners. During my interview, I fell in love with the 
kind people and their desire to make children healthier! Additionally, Monroe Carell 
treats patients with a wide variety of disease states which makes for a one-of-a-kind 
learning environment. When choosing a program, I knew that Monroe Carell 
checked all of my boxes and would help me become the best pediatric 
pharmacist possible!

Email: brice.laney@vumc.org
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